
 

We encourage any suggestions for making our Streeper Shoot Out better for future years.  Suggestions can be e-mailed to our 
Tournament Coordinator, Jack Hurd, at jackhurd70@gmail.com  

WHAT THE JOHN STREEPER MEMORIAL TURKEY 
SHOOT OUT  IS ALL ABOUT!! 

 
The John Streeper Memorial Shoot Out began in 2012 to honor the 
memory of John Streeper, a Perkiomen Valley Youth Basketball Coach 
and Board Member. John was a staple in our community, giving back to 
the youth of the area through his coaching efforts in softball, football & 
basketball. In his name, we raise money to give back to those in our 
community and surrounding areas in need of assistance.    
  
As a result of the fundraising done from the Streeper Shoot Out, we have 
been able to provide assistance directly or indirectly to the most neediest 
families in our local community throughout the year, but especially 
through the Holiday season.   Over the 9 years since we began this 
Shootout we have raised over $100,000 that we have been able to use 
to directly impact families in the following ways over the years: 
 
 Assist families who have been affected by the death of a parent or 

caretaker, or whose family members were unable to work due to a 
serious injuries  

 Assist families who have lost their homes & property to weather or fires 
 Assist families in financial need by partnering with our Perkiomen 

Valley schools to provide families' gift cards for local stores such as 
Wegmans and Target. 

We also have used the funds to provide personal and food items for the 
Collegeville Food Pantry & the Phoenixville Homeless Shelter.  Finally, 
we have used the fundraising to support breakfasts for first responders, 
fire, ambulance and police that includes both local PV personnel along 
with personnel in the surrounding areas. 
 
This fundraising is possible due to all of our teams and families that 
come out to support the Streeper Memorial Shoot Out each year!!   
 

 
THANK YOU FOR THE SUPPORT!!! 
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